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Dorothy Menasco --- -- 
From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Friday, September 

To : Tom Walden 

cc: Ruth Nettles 

14,2007 10:46 AM 

Subject: RE: document filing that needs to be moved 

Hi Tom, 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. We will make that change per your request below 

Dorothy 

- _ _ _ _  

From: Ruth Nettles 
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 8:45 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: document filing that needs to be moved 

Good morning Dorothy. 

Can we please make this change per Tom's e-mail? 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2007 4:42 PM 
To: Ruth Nettles 
Subject: document filing that needs to be moved 

Document No. 07773-07 filed in the docket file of Docket No. 070362-WU, should be filed instead in Docket No. 070361-WU. This 
correspondence is from the Department of Community Affairs and while titled with an incorrect docket number, is really related to 
the Silver Lake system application for Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. in Docket No. 070361 -WU. 

9/14/2007 


